

Debra McGrew Liz Bolin Cynthia Posenauer May 2006 602-944-1092 602-997-0123

Electronic Newsletters

Starting in July – our newsletters will **ONLY** be sent out electronically. We did not receive a Block Watch Grant for 2006 – missed the filling deadline. So for this next yea we will need to utilize email and our Desert Park Neighborhood Association website for newsletters.

We realize that no all neighbors have email or access to a computer. So we have two options for distributing newsletters – one for you to pay (\$4.00 per year) or our preferred choice is to have neighbors with computers print out the electronic newsletter and give them to neighbors without computers.

Until July we are encouraging everyone with email to give us your email address by sending an email to dmcgrew2@cox.net.

If you would like to continue receiving newsletters by mail please send a check for \$4.00 made out to 'Neighborhood Account' to 1316 E State Ave, Phoenix AZ 85020 and you will continue to receive printed newsletters approximately 6 times per year. Probably much faster than in the past because we will now use first class mail to send newsletters

Neighborhood Website

Our neighborhood has a website the website link is

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/phoenix/desertpark/ - if you paste the link to the address line of your web browser and hit enter you will be taken to our neighborhood website site. It's currently a bit generic but will improve as we use it. I've loaded two 'pdf' documents with some of the photos taken during the Block party. The photos are listed under the 'Community Pages' section in the middle of the web page – just beneath the Arizona Republic section. More photos ad newsletters will be posted on the web site so please take a look.

Thank you to all to helped us put on the block party. Thank you to our local merchants who donate the door prize gifts. Here are some of the people who helped make this year special – Thank you Bob & Liz Bolin (umbrellas and food), Cynthia Posenauer (sodas) Chuck Posenauer (name tags) and Sharon Barr for getting our door prizes, Sally Hand (sales), George Bowman (pool cue and CD door prizes), Julie Blake (electricity and door prize gift), Diane Bell (door prize gift) and our neighbor who cooked all afternoon and I don't know your name thank you. Here are a few photos from the Block Party. Please check out our web site for more photos.





